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I am writing to express my concern and disapproval of the proposed building on John and Chapel street. Chapel street is 
a small side street with individual family homes. It is both short sighted and disrespectful to the people living in this area 
to build a massive tower. It is also disrespectful to the residents living in the apartment building next to the proposed 
site. There are so many places in Brampton where buildings can be erected especially along the Go line, Hurontario 
street south Street and Queen street. Noone on city council would like a large building built next to their house which I 
assume most live in houses. It is erroneous to equate residential buildings with progress. I am not agains residential 
buildings but it seems to be that the mess we see by Square One and downtown Toronto should not be duplicated in 
Downtown Brampton. A small building or town houses should be considered for this proposed area. 
 
Regards 
Luigi Battista 

 Belvedere Court 
 


